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Excellency,

I have the honor to refer to your Note No. 192 dated
November 3, 1993 concerning the allotment and assignment of
television broadcasting channels in areas adjacent to the
border of the United States and Canada.

I have the further honor to confirm that your proposals
are acceptable to the Government of the United States of America
and that your Note including the attached Working Arrangement,
which is authentic in English and French, and this reply shall
constitute an agreement.between our two Governments which shall
enter into force on the date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest

copsideration.
For the Secretary of State:

e

His Excellency
John G.D. de Chastelain,

Ambassador of Canada.



